Robert F. Farmer

Vice-President

Regulatory Matters

Bell Canada



14 September 2001

Ms. Shirley Soehn

Executive Director - Telecommunications

Canadian Radio-television and

  Telecommunications Commission

Ottawa, Ontario

K1A 0N2

Dear Ms. Soehn:

Subject:
Public Notice CRTC 2000‑175:  Monitoring the Canadian Telecommunications Industry:  Publication of Certain High‑Speed Internet Access Information Submitted to Industry Canada

 AUTONUM 
Pursuant to the Commission's letter dated 13 September 2001, this response is being provided on behalf of Aliant Telecom Inc., Bell Canada, MTS Communications Inc., Northern Telephone Ltd., NorthwesTel Inc., Saskatchewan Telecommunications and Télébec ltée, (collectively, the Companies).  

 AUTONUM 
The Companies do not object to the Commission making public provincial maps that would identify the service coverage of high-speed Internet access service, by certain census population areas, broken down between DSL and cable modem, as of 31 December 2000.  The Companies note that certain information provided to Industry Canada and the Commission concerning availability in a census area has been based on the availability of high-speed Internet access to at least some customers in that community, but not necessarily on the availability of such access to all customers in the census area.  The Companies also note that Télébec ltée offers high‑speed Internet access service using both DSL and cable modem technologies.  

 AUTONUM 
A machine‑readable file copy of the submission is provided to the Commission via Internet email.

Yours truly,

Robert F. Farmer

Vice-President - Regulatory Matters

Bell Canada

c.c.:
CRTC Regional Offices


The Companies


Parties to Public Notice 2000-175
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